
CLUBS FOR TERMS 1 & 2 2021 – KS1 & KS2 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer a wide range of after-school clubs this term.  Please see 
the attached list and submit your choices via ParentMail Forms by Wednesday 15th 
September 2021. 
 
Please note that: 
 

• All clubs will begin week commencing 20th September 2021 and finish week 
ending 3rd December 2021  
 

• All clubs will end at 4.15 p.m. 
 

• We do our best to accommodate all requests.  In the event that a club is 
oversubscribed at the reply by date, names will be drawn from a hat. If your child is 
unable to join at this time a note will be sent home.  Please therefore assume that if 
have completed the ParentMail form for your child they are able to start the club 
unless you hear otherwise 

 

• Children will be registered at the start of each club.  It is extremely important that you 
let school know by letter or phone call if your child will not be attending 

 

• If the club leader has not received advance notification of non-attendance your child 
MUST attend the registration of the club to notify the club leader 

 

• We expect the same standard of behaviour at after–school clubs as we expect during 
school time.  If a pupil consistently makes poor behaviour choices at any club, the 
club leader will speak to the relevant class teacher who will advise parents/carers.  If 
those poor behaviour choices continue a yellow card will be issued and this will be 
explained to the pupil and their parent/carer. If there is still no improvement in 
behaviour then a red card may be issued which will result in missed sessions or 
removal from the club if appropriate 

 

• Clubs are only ever cancelled in very exceptional circumstances and we are usually 
able to let you know in advance e.g. parent/pupil consultation evenings.  If any of the 
sports clubs cannot be run due to bad weather, pupils will be kept at school and 
supervised by the teacher in charge of the club, unless you wish to collect your child 
from school at the end of the normal school day.  Please notify school, during the 
afternoon, on the day of the club if you intend to collect at the end of the normal 
school day   

 

• It is the responsibility of Parents/Carers to ensure that their child(ren) are collected 
on time at the end of the club 

 

• All children should be collected from the Manning Road gate at the back of the 
school 

 

• Please note that children will not be permitted to leave the school premises without 
an adult to collect them (except for children in Y5 & Y6 with a signed permission slip 
to walk home in Terms 1, 4, 5 & 6) 

 

• Where practicable all children attending sports clubs will be expected to change back 
into school uniform before leaving school 

 



• If you wish your child to attend one or more of the clubs please use ParentMail 
Forms to make your choices and confirm that you have read and understood the 
attached club agreement by Wednesday 15th September 2021 


